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School Dates 
w/c 9 May - Yr6 SATS week 

 
Fri 13 May – Pyjamarama Day 
(Book Trust charity day – wear 

pyjamas to school) 
 

Fri 13 May – Walk to School 
 

18 May – Class photos 
 

19 May – Year 1 trip to Harlow 
Carr 

 
20 May – Sports Day: KS2 am, 

Rec/KS1 pm 
 

24 May – Y5/6 First Aid talks 
from Yorkshire Ambulance 

 
27 May Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee celebration lunch 
 
27 May – break up for half term 
 
Monday 6 June – Training Day 

 

 Highlights 
Start of our exciting after school clubs- Gardening, 

Gymnastics, Chess, Drama, Choir & Athletics! 
 

Start of Magic Dave cycle lessons for Reception class 
 

Meadowside Academy – 6 May 2022 

Hop For Henshaws 
 

Thank you to those children who took part and raised a total of 
£155 for Henshaws. 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
Friday 27th May 

 
We will be having a celebration 

picnic-style lunch on the last 
Friday instead of the usual 
school lunch. The menu is: 

 
Cheese or Ham sandwich 

Cocktail sausages 
Sausage Roll 

Carrot, cucumber and pepper 
sticks 

 
A portion of fruit 

 
Jubilee Bun 

Friends of Meadowside 
 
Friends of Meadowside do fantastic work raising additional funds 
for school through events.  However, due to the pandemic, their 
numbers have declined. 
 
In order to successfully run events they always need additional 
volunteers, so please let the school office know if you are able to 
help on the day.  There is no requirement to be on the 
committee, just additional hands to help out! 
 
At the moment the number of helpers is limiting what FOM can 
achieve. 
 

Friday 13 May 

Next Friday has a number of themes – its Pyjamarama Day so everyone 

can wear their pyjamas/onesies to school and pay £1 towards the 

Book Trust which provides lots of lovely books to children. 

Additionally it is Walk to School Day in the Harrogate District.  If you 

are able to complete at least some of your journey to school not in a 

car/van but on foot/bicycle/scooter then you count as having walked 

to school as this is an event about being more environmentally aware.  

Please take part if you can as we will be submitting numbers to the 

league tables. 

Magic Dave cycle lessons 

Magic Dave is back this term!  If your child cannot 

ride a bike, please let us know if you would like 

him to help.  There is no charge and no 

equipment is required as he is here to help. 


